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Greenbank Fundraising Friends Presents… 

The BIG CHPS Christmas Raffle! 

 

 

25th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

“Christmas!” I hear you say?  We’re being super organised and already planning ahead! Christmas activities are looking a 

bit different this year due to social distancing restrictions but we are determined to get everyone involved and still have 

some fun! 

As you may already know, our main goal is to fundraise for an outdoor classroom space at our Greenbank Campus and 

we are hoping that our ‘Big CHPS Christmas Raffle’ will be a great start to reaching this. We will be selling raffle tickets 

and holding a ‘live raffle’ on Friday 11th December 2020 at 5pm. (We will be sending out raffle tickets for sale after 

October half term). 

We have been incredibly successful in gaining local support with donations of raffle prizes from various companies, local 

family and small run businesses. We have been overwhelmed with how generous they have been, especially in these 

uncertain times. (A full list of the raffle prizes will be sent out after October half term along with tickets for sale). 

In addition to this, each year group will have a hamper to 

contribute to the raffle prizes. A pupil representative from each 

year group have picked a colour from ‘a hat’ and that has 

determined the colour theme of the gifts that we are asking 

families to contribute. i.e. red theme could donate a box of 

Malteasers. 

Donated items should be new. If it is food items, please ensure 

it has a long shelf life and is in a sealed packet, we cannot 

accept nuts. The gifts can be inexpensive, original or unique. 

Let’s think outside the box! The children will be getting involved 

with decorating the baskets in their Friday fun sessions.  

Donated items should be brought into school by the children 

and placed in the year group box which will be located in the 

‘shared area’, it will remain untouched until it is ready to be 

made into a colourful hamper. The class teachers will help by 

reminding the children in the mornings.  

Please bring in any donations by Friday 23rd October 2020. 
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Year Group Colour Theme 

Year 3 Purple 

Year 4 Black 

Year 5 Orange 

Year 6 Red 

  

Remember to take a look at our Facebook page or the School Website for upcoming events and reminders: 

Facebook link: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/167108237090710 

Website link: 

https://www.castlehillprimary.net/parents/fundraising-friends-greenbank 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. We cannot wait to share 

pictures of our progress over the next few weeks! 

Kind Regards 

The CHPS Fundraising Friends Team – Greenbank Campus 

gbff@chjs.net 
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